
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Autumn Term – 6/10/17 

This Week... 

 

Maths 

This week we have been learning about the properties of shapes.  We have focused on angles: 

measuring and drawing and working out missing angles around lines and in a variety of 

shapes.   

 

English 

In English we have been looking at newspaper articles and focusing on their key features.   

 

Across the Curriculum 

We have designed our own brand new species of animal this week thinking about its 

characteristics and adaptations it has made to survive.  We have also created some beautiful 

Harvest Art and presented our PowerPoint presentations in Whole School Worship about 

Harvest Around the World. We are working hard to learn more about other cultures. Please 

see Mrs Seagrave’s newsletter for a new project, we hope will help with our Multi-cultural 

education. 

 

Next Week... 

 

Maths 
We will be moving on to 

Mental and Written 

Subtraction including large 

numbers and decimals.   

 

English  
We will be continuing with 

newspaper reports writing 

about the discovery of a new 

species of animal which we 

have designed.     

Important Dates 

 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 

3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our 

classroom and ask any questions you 

may have. 

 

 Harvest Festival – THIS SUNDAY (8th Oct) 

@ 9.30am (St Christopher’s Chruch).  I 

look forward to seeing you there.   

 

 Open Evening/Afternoon for Reception 

2018 parents (2-6pm) on 12th October 

 

Don’t Forget 

 

 

 Homework to be returned to school on MONDAY 

please! 

 

 Please try and encourage your child to read for 15-

minutes each night.  We have noticed some children are 

not reading at home.  Thank you.  Your support is 

greatly appreciated.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Tyler.V 

  

Christian Value –Thankfulness– Brenda and Keira  

 

Writer of the Week – Hollie 

 

 



 


